Arcadia Elementary Community Council 2011-2012

Meeting Agenda/Notes

October 14, 2011, 12:00 p.m.

Membership

Cecilia Jabakumar, Principal

Liz Carol, Teacher

Nicole Wilson, Parent

Gary Mower, Parent


Evelyn Cox, Parent

Matt Morse, Teacher

In Attendance:  Cecilia Jabakumar, Nicole Wilson, Gary Mower, Evelyn Cox, Matt Morse
Calendar

Agenda

1. Elections – We have not found a parent yet.  We need to keep looking for a parent to join Community Council so that we have the correct parent/staff ratio.
2. Principal Update - 
The school has hired two aides, one for 2nd grade and another for 5th grade.  The district has only approved 19 hours/week for these aides.  The principal may look into LAND Trust money for more aides.  
Dr. Jabakumar will visit grades 3-6 to show them their CRT reports.  Also starting a new program called BUG Lunch (Being Unusually Good).  Students can be nominated for showing extra good behavior.

3. PTA Update – The fundraiser did pretty well.  The PTA does have a lot of candy bars leftover, so they will continue offering them for sale.  Parents can go to the office to request/purchase them.  Reflections is in November, and the theme is “Diversity means…”.  There was a typo on the date for the Family Skate Night, but it has been corrected by the principal.
4. School Student Achievement Plan (SSAP) – 

5. School LAND Trust Plan – This is where money will come from for more aides.  It is pending.  Mimeos are something we would like to invest in so that eventually every teacher has one.  Grades K, 1, 2, and 3 have mimeos currently.
6. Child Access Routing Plan –

Next Meeting November 18 at 12:00 noon.
